
THE WORD 

Congratulations

For most of us, the season wrapped up in April, but a few dedicated
members of our team continued to push toward their goals. 

We are so proud of everyone who attempted the Level 2 Snowboard exam
in May at Mt. Hood Meadows. And, we are thrilled to extend our deepest
congratulations to Winston Wolf, who completed his Snowboard Level 2
certification! And, to Jeanine Chase, who successfully passed her
Snowboard Level 2 Teaching module!  

Well done to both of you! 

It’s the last day of May which means June and, 
therefore the start of Bike Park, is right around
the corner! Our resort opening day for Bike Park 
will be Thursday, June 27th for passholders and, 
Friday, June 28th for everyone. 

There is a ton of fun to be had during the summer at our resort; disc golf,
scenic rides, hiking, berry picking and, of course, biking! If you haven't
experienced our resort in the summer time, it's an absolute bucket list

item!
Plus, new this season, we are offering our winter SIS staff 50% off the cost

of a BP 101 lesson. For those of you new to the sport, we’d love to have
you join us. Plus, it’s a great way to put yourself back into the beginner

experience. Hope to see you all here!

Email: SPSchoolStaff@VailResorts.com
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Winter Hiring is Coming

On June 6th certain winter roles including our Cert and Non-Cert
Instructor positions will be posted externally on our job page. 

If you know anyone who is curious or interested in joining our team, please
let them know and have them apply.  

As a reminder, all staff ending in good standing and, on SIS (Seasonal
Inactive Status), do not need to reapply. If you have questions about this,

please reach out to us. 

(SUMMER)

https://www.stevenspass.com/explore-the-resort/activities-and-events/summer-activities.aspx
https://www.stevenspass.com/explore-the-resort/activities-and-events/mountain-biking/bike-school.aspx
https://jobs.vailresortscareers.com/stevens/go/Stevens-Pass-Jobs/4503000/


Seasonal Program Launch Update

Early seasonal program registration kicked off this last week and,
goodness, it’s been going well . We are excited to share that registration is
strong and already outpacing last year's numbers! This early success
reflects the enthusiasm and loyalty of our community and the
contributions you have made to facilitate their experience.

We want to thank you all for building meaningful connections with our
families and for ensuring that their time with us is valuable and
memorable. It’s because of this and the passion you share that they
choose to continue with us. 

To add evidence, many of the parents are choosing to join us too in the
newly launched parent program! 

Thank you again for the positive impact you’ve had; we are excited for
next season and look forward to seeing how we can continue to improve
and grow. 

Email: SPSchoolStaff@VailResorts.com

Summer EE Events

Help Us Plan Our Next Exciting Staff Event (or Two)!

We need your input: What activities would you love to participate in?
Which dates work best for you? Where should we host this?

Share your preferences and ideas with us, and we’ll use your responses to
craft some memorable summer experiences. Your feedback is invaluable

in creating events that everyone will enjoy.

Lastly, please aim to keep ideas as inclusive as possible. We look forward
to your responses.

https://forms.office.com/r/q57gvA8mHT

https://forms.office.com/r/q57gvA8mHT

